
 

 

Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board 
Minutes of the Public Meeting in Temple 

November 1, 2021 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by Chair Bill Ezell of Temple. By order of roll call 
vote, in attendance were Bill Ezell and Ken Caisse of Temple, Maggie Bickford and Doug 
Reardon of Greenville, Chief McTague and Deb Morrison.  
 
Minutes 

Doug Reardon made a motion to accept the minutes for the October 4 meeting. Ken Caisse 
seconded. Motion passed unanimously. 

Old Business 

The heating oil prices have been locked in and it was decided to up the budget for cruiser fuel. 

New Business 

Bill said people are complaining about parking in town, for example, around the Birchwood, and 
will be a problem this winter. Discussion followed about putting out flyers reminding people of 
the parking ban, which will be enforced. Greenville has a parking ordinance and Temple may 
need to adopt something similar. This does not have to be done at town meeting. 

A list of meeting places for the Jt. Board Meetings has been made for 2022 and Maggie asked 
that Tara put those dates and locations on the web site. 

Chief’s Report 

Chief said he stripped out the old cruiser. He initially wanted to sell it for $1,500, however, the 
lock on the front driver’s door is broken and won’t stay shut. The new cruiser is here and he’s 
organizing having the new lights installed. 

Asplundh and the cable company are in Temple now and the water project is being completed on 
Rte. 31 and Pleasant St. in Greenville. 

Chief said it was exceptionally quiet for Halloween in Greenville. Temple had a map available 
for house-to-house trick or treating. 

At the end of the year the Chief said he’ll do a uniform check with the officers to see what they 
may need. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 6, at 5:00 pm in Greenville. Bill made a 
motion to adjourn and Maggie seconded. All in favor to adjourn. The meeting ended at 5:16 pm. 
 

Minutes prepared by Deb Morrison. 

 


